
 

 

Seattle HPHC: Bellingham Seminar and UPF Washington Peace Road 2024 Event 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
August 31, 2024 
 

 
 

Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, 

 

Happy Labor Day weekend! I hope you enjoy this long weekend before the school starts. 

 

I know that some of you have planned camping. I pray for your safe travel. 

 

This Saturday, August 31st is seminar in Bellingham and later in the afternoon is UPF Peace Road event. 

I hope that some of you will be joining us. I sent out the flyer for it in a separate email. 

 

We are concluding our July, August sprint and will start the September, October one. Please join me on 

the 8th of September to review what we did in the past two months and make plans for the next two 

months. 

 

Last week we had our ACLC Prayer Breakfast and Sunday Service and Barbecue Picnic at Windermere. 

Both events were successfully done. I really appreciate all those that came and those who helped in 

making those events happen. I am truly grateful. 

 

Here are the links to the photos: 

 

ACLC Prayer Breakfast 8.24.2024 

 

Sunday Service an Picnic 8.25.2024 

 

Let us continue to support one another. Let us help create the environment for the Victorious Entrance to 

the Cheon Il Sanctum in the Cheon Won Gung in April of 2025. 

 

God bless! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo 

 

Seattle Family Church Pastor 

rdmuyongo.seattlehphc@ gmail,com 

 

 

 








